
     
  
 

 
17 February 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers 
After School Care Club 

 
From the 24th of April 2017 there will be no After School Care Club facility except for the children 
who are waiting for their siblings attending extended school activities until 4pm. 

 
We are truly sorry if this causes you any inconvenience, however we are no longer able to support 
the staffing and funding of this facility.  
 

An alternative Provider of after school care is: Stingers 01484 453354 
 
Please ensure your child is collected on time so that the future of the After School Care Club is 
SAFE. 

 
Mrs D Wilson, Headteacher 
 
 


